Bareilly Cantt Board invites bids for installation of CoWs in the area
News, May 20, 2019

The Bareilly Cantt Board (BCB) has floated tenders inviting bids for installation of cellular
towers on wheels (CoW) at six locations in Bareilly cantonment area to mitigate mobile
connectivity problems.

As per BCB, all paperwork would be completed by end of June 2019 and work is likely to get
started from August 2019.

BCB has also maintained that the setting up of CoWs in civil areas is in accordance with the
guidelines issued by the ministry of defence in February 2018. To this end, earlier in 2018, BCB
authorities had invited expression of interest from interested companies for installation of CoWs
and three companies had applied for the same.
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